
 

 

 
         01st October 2024 

To, 
The Department of Corporate Services, 
BSE Limited, 
Phiorze Jeejeebhoy Towers, 
Dalal Street,  
Mumbai – 400 001 
 
Ref: Scrip code: 524622 

 

 
Sub: Closure of trading window  
Pursuant to the SEBI (Prohibition of Insider Trading) Regulations, 2015 read with the Company’s Code 
of Conduct for regulating, monitoring and reporting of trading by designated persons and their 
immediate relatives, the trading window of the Company will remain closed from October 01, 2024 
till 48 hours of the declaration of the unaudited financial results for the quarter and half year end 
September 30, 2024.  
 
The same has been informed to designated employees of the Company.  
 
Thanking you, 
 
Yours faithfully, 
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